
 
Bass Fishing Tournament Fundraiser 

Please join the Hemophilia Foundation of Arkansas, Inc. for our second annual bass 
fishing tournament on April 22, 2018 

Lake Dardanelle State Park 
100 State Park Drive 
Russellville, AR  72802 

 
Fishing time will be from 6:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

Entry fee is $60.00 per person/ $120.00 per team.  
Single person teams accepted. Two people per boat maximum. 

Guaranteed payouts of $750.00 for first place, $500.00 for second place, and 
$250.00 for third place plus 30% of all entry fees after the first 50 people 

entered will be divided among the first, second, and third place winning teams. 
Optional big bass $10.00 entry fee. The single person catching the largest bass by 

weight will take 100% of the big bass money. 
 

For rules and registration information call Laura Barnhart 
501-428-5754 or visit our website under the calendar tab at 

arkhemofoundation.org 

You can enter at the park the morning of the event. 

 
The Hemophilia Foundation of Arkansas Inc. is a 501(c)3 nonprofit which helps people living in Arkansas 
with genetic bleeding disorders by providing the most recent educational materials on the best treatment 
choices, emergency assistance, camp opportunities for children, and scholarships.  We maintain a good 

relationship with the treatment center and staff at Arkansas Children’s Hospital, the National Hemophilia 
Foundation, and the Hemophilia Federation of America. 


